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William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice President 0 0 

ReRuh'torv
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-3819

File CY.

April 5, 1973 

Re: Indian Point.Unit No. 3 
Docket No. 50-286

Mr. John F. O'Leary 
Directorate of Licensing 
United States'Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Dear Mr. O'Leary':-

In accordance with Appendix D to Part 50 of the Commission's 
Regulations, transmitted herewith under separate-cover are 300 
copies of Supplement No. 6 to the. Applicant's Environmental 
Report for Indian Point Unit No. 3. Supplement No. 6 contains 
the information identified under Item 2 of our letter to Mr.  
Daniel R. Muller, dated December 27, 1972, and described in our 
letter to Mr. George W. Knighton, dated March 30, 1973.  

This supplement is in such a form that it may to added to 
the existing binders in accordance with the instruction sheet 
supplied.  

Very truly yours, 

lcp.ap William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice President
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